

January 9, 2013

Mrs. Celia Cudiamat Vice President of Grant Programs and Donor Services The Community Foundation Serving Riverside and SB Counties 3700 Sixth Street, Suite 300 Riverside, CA 92501

Dear Mrs. Cudiamat:

The Community Foundation continues to have an inspiring impact on the communities it serves. Thank you for your gift of \$10,000 which will benefit the Loma Linda University Children's Hospital Vision Intervention Program.

Your gift will have a direct impact on the vision health of children in our region. The Vision Assessment Kits play a vital role in the treatment, outreach, and vision training for children with no insurance or access to vision screening. Also, children who are identified as needing glasses will receive them at no cost.

Thank you. We are grateful for your partnership in providing brighter tomorrows for our children.

Sincerely,

Rachelle B. Bussell, CFRE

Senior Vice President for Advancement

RB:jac